
 

              

              

              

              

              

              

           

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

As mentioned in the previous newsletter – we are having 
a school review next week. The reviewers will be at the 
school from Monday to Wednesday and this requires 
your input into improving the school. You will be 
contacted by a school reviewer, so please make yourself 
available. 
We have welcomed a new student – Jarred who is in 
Grade 5. Jarred is into the Warra School spirit and is 
settling in well. 
ANZAC day is also next week – Thursday. It would be 
great to see everyone there who can attend. 
Friday is a school day, so attendance is expected on this 
day.  
Athletics Carnival will also be happening this term – 
towards the end of the term though. 
To prepare for the school camp, students will be invited 
to a school sleepover (depending on attendance; 
behaviour and work completed). Letters of invitation will 
go out in the coming weeks. 
 
Regards 
Judy Angel 

TENNIS 
Tennis will commence next week and be every 

Wednesday until the end of term. As Tennis will be 

included in the curriculum, the school will be paying for 

the tuition cost. 

 

HOMEWORK 

It is a policy at this school for students to receive 

homework each week. Students are expected to 

complete homework as this does help them remember 

and revise the curriculum. As this is an expectation, any 

time homework is not completed, is counted in the data 

book. Homework has commenced.  

 

 

 

RESPECT OUR STAFF, RESPECT OUR SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

If YOUR child/ren are not at 

school, a reasonable excuse 

needs to be provided.  

 

If your child is away, it is also 

a parent responsibility to 

inform the school of the  

 

 

 

 

 

absence, the reason for the absence and the expected 

time for a return to school. For absences of more than 2 

days, a doctor certificate is required. 

Our expected attendance rate for this school is >96%. 

Please ensure that you are working towards your child 

getting the best of their education, which includes 

attending school every day.   

 

So far this term:  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done, everyone has been at school every day so 

far! 

 

P & C 

We have markets coming up on the 27 April. Please 

lend a helping hand as this is the fund raiser for the 

school this term. There will be other markets, so 

assistance is required for those as well. If we all help 

out, the experience will be more rewarding for everyone. 

 

ACCESS TO SCHOOL GROUNDS 

No one is allowed access to the school grounds unless 

through express permission given by the Principal. If you 

see anyone on school grounds, do not approach them. 

Phone School Watch on 13 17 88. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prep 100% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 5 100% 
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ANZAC DAY 

ANZAC Day is on the Thursday, 

25th April. This is during the 

week, and we would appreciate 

the staff and students if you can 

make it and sit together,  

participating in the ceremony and wreath laying which is 

held at the Warra Community Hall. Students are to wear 

school uniform. 

AEDC 

The fifth Australian Early 
Development Census 
(AEDC) data collection 
will take place from 4 May to 25 June 2021. The 
quality of the information relies on the participation of 
all eligible schools across Queensland. 

Conducted every 3 years, the AEDC is the most 
comprehensive collection of its kind in the world. The 
information gained from the census helps to shape 
the future and wellbeing of our children by providing 
evidence to support education, health and community 
policy and planning. 

What the AEDC data means for schools 

The AEDC collection provides vital information for 
school planning and community collaboration to 
support children's early learning, development and 
transition to school. 

The AEDC data can help schools to: 

• plan and support children's successful 
transition to school  

• raise awareness of the importance of 
children's early years 

• implement programs and services for children 
in the community to support early child 
development 

• act as a platform to forge collaborative 
community partnerships. 

REWARDS DAYS 

Below are the expectations for rewards day this 
term. 
For Term 2 rewards day, the following criteria 
have been decided: 
• Follow school rules – no more than 2 
unhappy faces in the behaviour section of the 
data book (this is in line with our Student Code 
of Conduct, which every family should have)  
This includes participating and completing work 
in class, as well as homework. 

• Work completed in class 
• >96% attendance at school (which means at 
least 45 days this term - as Term 2 is 10 weeks - 
10 x 5 = 50; 50 - 3 (Anzac Day, Labour Day, 
Chinchilla Show Holiday) = 47.  96% of 47 = 45.) 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES 

Mon 15 Apr First Day of Term 2 

Mon 22 – Wed 24 Apr School Review 

Thur 25 Apr ANZAC day 

Mon 6 May  Labour Day 

Fri 24 May Chinchilla Show Holiday 

https://earlychildhood.qld.gov.au/early-years/transition-to-school
https://earlychildhood.qld.gov.au/early-years/transition-to-school

